
SALDANHA BAY IDZ LICENCING COMPANY  

CONTRACT No. AA_96C/2024  

CONSTRUCTION OF THE QUAY LINK ROAD FOR THE SALDANHA BAY IDZ PORT 
DEVELOPMENT  

T1.1 Tender Notice and Invitation to Tender  

The SALDANHA BAY IDZ LICENCING COMPANY invites tenders for Contract No. AA_96C/2024 
for Construction Of The Quay Link Road For The Saldanha Bay IDZ Port Development  

Tenderers must be actively registered on the Western Cape Supplier Evidence Bank and the 
National Treasury Central Suppliers Database as per the Provincial Treasury Instruction Notes.  

It is estimated that tenderers should have a CIDB contractor grading designation of 6CE. 
Tenderers must note that the contract will be structured in a way as to maximise the potential 
participation of local businesses and labourers.  

Preference points apply to tenderers who have B-BBEE Status Level in terms of the Preferential 
Procurement Regulations, 2022.  

The tender documents are available in electronic format only. Prospective tenderers are 
requested to contact Mr. Dale Paulse at dale@freeportsaldanha.com during office hours to 
obtain tender documents. Technical queries relating to the project should be addressed to Ms. 
Kgethi Molemane at kgethi@freeportsaldanha.com.  

A compulsory clarification meeting with representatives of the Employer will be conducted on 
24 July 2025, starting at 10:00 a.m. at the Freeport Saldanha Co-Lab, located on Platinum 
Street, Saldanha Bay. The meeting will take place at the location as indicated on the attached 
map.  

Tenders must be submitted in the tender box at the reception desk at the Freeport Saldanha Co-
Lab facility, located on Platinum Street, Saldanha Bay.  

Tenders may only be submitted in the format stated in the tender conditions.  

Telephonic, facsimile, or e-mail tenders will not be accepted.  

The requirements for the sealing, addressing, delivery, opening, and evaluation of tenders are 
addressed in the tender data.  

The closing time for receipt of tenders is 11:00 on Monday, 08 August 2025. Late tenders will 
not be accepted. 


